
 

Parker’s Bake Off 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

 

We are pleased to announce our first ‘Parker’s Bake Off’. 

There will be three “Parker’s Bake off” dates, where cakes will be on 

sale from 3pm-4pm in the school hall.  

 

Children will need to bring in cakes on their bake off day listed 

below, these will then be sold to children and parents of Parker’s. 

The class who has sold the most cakes and raised the most money 

will win a trophy for their class. Presentation of the trophy will be 

Friday 22nd May in Collective Worship Assembly.  

 

Please bring cakes to the office on the morning or drop them off by 

2.30pm at the latest on the day. 

 

The three class dates are: 

 Class 1 and 2 – Tuesday 25th February 

 Class 3 – Tuesday 24th March  

 Class 4 – Tuesday 19th May  

 

 

Thank you for your support. 

Friends of Parker’s Primary School 

 
 

 


